
 

Prot.No.26/2024 

May 14, 2024 

 

Dear All Parishoners 

 

 Bishop of Nagoya 

 Goro Matsuura 

 

Report and Response to Noto Peninsula Earthquake Damage (7) 

- Volunteer Recruitment - 

 

+Peace to you. 

The other day, through "Report and Response (6)", I informed you of the current situation.  

Today, I would like to report on the current situation and make a request for volunteers. 

Currently (from May 13 to May 23), volunteer activities are suspended. 

We are taking a preparatory period for the next phase (phase 2) of our activities due to changes in the local 

situation and the readiness to receive volunteers. 

As for the local situation, infrastructure is gradually being restored and temporary housing is being built. 

The content and scope of activities are expanding, and the acceptance system is being put in place. The 

general framework for recruiting volunteers in the future is as follows; 

 

1. The scope of activities is Nanao City, the surrounding area, and Wajima City. As the scope of activities 

expands, we are looking for volunteers who are not limited to the existing conditions (e.g., those who can 

drive a light truck). 

2. Volunteer activities will resume on May 24 (Fri.), once a week from Friday to Sunday. 

Please apply once a week, from Friday to Sunday, for 3 days and 2 nights. (One-night stays are not 

accepted.) 

3. From this time on, only groups/groups will be able to accept high school students. Currently, we are only 

accepting groups from Tuesday to Thursday. 

4. The accommodation for general volunteers is basically at the Nanao base (church) for both men and 

women, and at the Hakui base (church) for groups and organizations.  
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Please refer to the attached sheet for details and application information, 

 

You can also visit the "Noto Peninsula Earthquake" section of the Catholic Diocese of Nagoya website and 

enter "External Blogs" to see the "Notosen Blog". 

 

Please refer to the video of Father Yoshihiro Kataoka, the director of the center, on the "Noto Peninsula 

Earthquake Blog. 
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* Notosen blog https://notosen.blogspo 

 

That's all. 

 

https://notosen.blogspo/

